
 
 
 
 

19th February 2021 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We regret to inform you that Old Church Nursery will be closed next week due to a fire which took place 
on Thursday 18th of February. The fire was contained to a small part of the building and we are currently 
working to assess the extent of the damage.  
 
In the meantime, we will continue with our daily online Zoom sessions and we recommend that all 
children should join if possible. A member of staff from your class will send out information regarding 
the online sessions via email. 
 
If you have not yet joined our online zoom sessions, please contact your remote learning lead: 
 
Red Room- lydia@oldchurch.towerhamlets.sch.uk 
 
Blue Room- rachel@oldchurch.towerhamlets.sch.uk  
 
Yellow Room- lima@oldchurch.towerhamlets.sch.uk 
 
Pre-school- anna@oldchurch.towerhamlets.sch.uk 
 
Unfortunately, we are unable to provide hard copies of the paper pack this week.  
 
Please do not contact the school as we are unable to give any further information at this point.  
Please be assured that we will be in contact as soon as we have any updates.  

 

Best wishes 

SARAH 

Sarah Helm  

Head Teacher 
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